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Dear members of the House Judiciary Commitee, 

 

I am writing in strong opposition of HB 3076.  First off at the time that I am writing this 

there is no text available for this.  There is being no transparency being shown here, 

this tells me that something is being hidden at this time.  Second only this is going to 

put many FFL's that have already been thru a stringent process thru a federal agency 

to obtain this license, that should be enough for the State of Oregon. 

 

Thank you  

Kelly Partin 


